Last week Primary 5 Online Learning 29th June Miss Gainford
Hello everyone for the last time in Primary 5. I hope that you enjoyed your taster of primary 6 and having a chance to hear from your new teacher who you will meet next term. 
It has been quite a few years since there were two straight primary 6 classes, it just goes to show that there are a lot of you who are the same age. I thought that completing the “ Here is a Legend!” sheet will help you to stand out in this crowd.

For this last week I thought that we would look back over this year.
I would like you to write about your favourite Primary 5 experience and why it stood out and then about your least favourite experience (to do with the school) and if there was anything that could have been done to change this.
Is there a message that you would like to send to Mrs McCulloch?

Next I would like you to write about your expectations for primary 6.
What do you think will be different about it? (including the changes to the school learning experience and friendship groups.)
Are you looking forward to anything and are you worried about anything? ( talk to an adult if you have concerns).
What do you hope to achieve in Primary 6?
Lastly, I thought that it would be fun to imagine that you have been given a patch of playground to turn into whatever you would like. Make a detailed plan ( bird’s- eye view) with annotations ( a note of explanation). You could also enlarge in bubbles important details.
Decide what it is that you would most like to have in the playground.
A quite area, a noisy area, for sport or relaxation? 
You might want to grow things, make things or learn things. 
Will it be weatherproof or open to the elements? 
Does it require a structure or planting? 
Will you have to paint or decorate it? 
Where will it be, against an existing structure or stand alone? 
Which materials will you use purchased, donated, recycled or created?
It is up to you and don’t forget to give it a name. 
Well that is the end of your Primary 5 journey with me. I hope that you have enjoyed it and are looking forward to new challenges and successes in Primary 6. I will see you next term, once we all return. Have a great summer and come back ready to make the most of your new experiences.
Miss Gainford

